
Choir Girls Welcome Social 

Friday, September 12th 

3-5pm 

To start off the school year, Blocker MS choir is holding a PJ Party Welcome Social for all girls in choir (2nd, 6th 

& 7th.) Teamwork and unity are essential when singing in a choir. This social is a chance for Soprano/Alto choir 

students to get to know each other outside of school.  If able to attend, please scan the QR code below and fill 

out the form to RSVP. The link can also be found on BAND and Blockermschoir.com 

 

Time/Location: The social is from 3-5pm in the choir room. Students may leave early as long as they check out 

with the director. 

 

Attire: Students are encouraged to change into their (school-appropriate) PJ’s. PLEASE DO NOT WEAR YOUR 

PJS TO SCHOOL.  

 

Activities: Bracelet making, Nintendo switch, karaoke, and more! 

 

Bring something to share (NOT REQUIRED): Students are encouraged to bring a snack or drinks to share. 

Cookies and Caprisuns will be provided. 

 

Behavior/Discipline: While participating in this event students will demonstrate a clear understanding of 

positive behavior expectations. Failure to adhere to these expectations during the event will result in being 

asked to leave and a parent phone call and will jeopardize the student’s participation in future choir trips or 

social events. 

 

The following must be fulfilled in order to attend the Welcome Social: 

-​ Fill out the form (can be found via QR code below, BAND, or blockermschoir.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           https://tinyurl.com/CGirlsSocial25 

-​ Turned in all choir forms (handbook, medical & travel, and photo release) 

-​ Passing all classes with a 70 or above 

-​ Received a minimum of an S conduct for all classes 

-​ Parent and/or student is represented on the BAND app 

https://tinyurl.com/CGirlsSocial25

